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RGT 

8 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Please see below for communication from the Friends of Heckmondwike Grammar School whom I 

had the pleasure of meeting last week.  They are keen to restart the FoHGS group again. 

From Sobia, Jason, Sharon & Kylie: 
We hope you’ve finally got back into your normal (pre-covid) routine and are enjoying getting back to 
some sort of normality! 
 
We at FoHGS, like pretty much everyone else, have been quiet over the course of the last 18 months 
and are now ready to get things fired up again. For those of you whose children started at school from 
2020 you probably have not heard much about us so this is for you… and for everyone else this is a 
quick update and hello from us.  
 
Friends of Heckmondwike Grammar School organise events, raffles, get-togethers and everything in 
between. The idea is to raise money for the school to help fund things that the school budget cannot. 
 
Many of the previous members of FoHGS have now left, as their children are no longer in school so we 
are very much in a ‘start from scratch’ situation.  
 
We would love to welcome anyone and everyone that is interested. Join us and help us as much as you 
are able to. We would love some new ideas and input to help us get things back in motion.  
 
So if you are interested in finding out a little bit more then please join us for a coffee on 16th November 
2021 at school (North Street Entrance) where we will happily tell you everything you would like to 
know. We will be there from 18.30 for approximately 1 hour, so please drop in and see us. We’re a 
friendly (and relatively normal) bunch of people and this is a very informal drop in session with you in 
mind, so you can find out a little bit more about what we do and how you could help.  
 
Hope to see you there! 
Best wishes 
FoHGS 
 

Yours sincerely   

 
Mr R Tipler 

Deputy Headteacher
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